
Become a part of Rich Pond’s growing 
legacy by purchasing a commemorative 
brick that will be incorporated into the 
walkway of the brand new Rich Pond 
Elementary school building.  Your 
personalized engraved brick will give you 
the opportunity to leave your mark at Rich 
Pond for years to come.  

Honor your loved ones who have attended 
Rich Pond in the past and the ones who are 

the future of our amazing school.  We also welcome you to highlight a business or 
organization and help us pave the way to success at Rich Pond.

This exclusive offer is presented by the Rich Pond PTO.  The money raised will 
be used to directly support Rich Pond Elementary students, families, and staff.  
Your donation is tax deductible.  Please note all brick text will be reviewed and 
approved by the Rich Pond PTO.

Orders for the first delivery of bricks need to be received and paid by May 15, 
2022.

“Our past is rich. Our future is bright.”

Name: ___________________________________________

Address: _________________________________________

City: _______________________________ State: ________ 

Zip: _______________ Phone: ______________________

Email: ____________________________________________

MAIL FORM AND PAYMENT TO:
Rich Pond Elementary School

530 Rich Pond Rd
Bowling Green, KY 42104

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:
Rich Pond Elementary PTO



$100 - 4x8 Brick
3 lines of text, 20 characters per line (including spaces and punctuation)

2 lines of text, 20 characters per line (including spaces and punctuation)

$550 - 8x8 Brick

6 lines of text, 20 characters per line (including spaces and punctuation)

$500 - 8x8 Brick

Digital image files should be sent as ai, eps, psd, pdf, tiff or jpeg files. 
All images should have a minimum resolution of 300 dpi and should be 
provided in black and white.

Send images to: hartfordamy@yahoo.com


